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Staying Healthy this winter 
 
NHS Wiltshire CCG is urging people to keep warm and well this winter, especially as the nights are 
starting to draw in and the temperature is dropping. 
 
The cold can have serious consequences as it can increase the risk of strokes and heart attacks as 
well as causing people to catch colds and flu.  Wrapping up warm, keeping the heating turned up, 
making sure you have enough winter food supplies and keeping a well-stocked medical cabinet in 
case you do catch a cold or flu are all sensible steps to take. 
 
What to keep in your medicine cabinet 
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In Wiltshire, there are numerous ways to get healthcare advice and treatment.  Consider all the options 
available to help you make the right decision about where to go if you need treatment. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 


